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Currently under s. 44.39 (5), stats., the building commission may waive compliance
with long–range planning requirements for listed properties under the jurisdiction of
the department of corrections or the department of health and family services if either
department determines that public safety may be jeopardized by compliance.  This
draft, therefore, does not apply to projects for which compliance has been waived under
this provision.  Please let me know if this is not in accord with your intent.
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